
JBC Monthly Status Report – November  

GES Building Project 

 

• The JBC will be able to move forward with approval of sub-contractor bids at 

the December 19 meeting, after the CIP has been approved by the City Council 

on December 13. 

• The “Sand Castle” committee, a group comprised of GES staff members meets 

regularly to determine logistics for the move that will occur when the project 

begins in January. 

• An assembly for students was held at Garrison School on December 13 to 

inform them of the process and changes that will occur. 

• The permitting process is ongoing and responses should be coming soon. 

• DRED Conversion process is ongoing.  The GES JBC has not received an update 

from DRED. 

 


